June 2017
Dear New Student, Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Mrs. Shaffer's Fifth Grade Classroom! | am very excited
about this upcoming year. We will work hard, celebrate our accomplishments,
and face our challenges together. We will be learning and practicing “The 7
Habits of a Leader” by Stephen Covey (author of 7 Habits of Highly Effective
People) which | believe will help all of us learn the importance of leadership and
perseverance. | am looking very forward to helping your child achieve histher
potential.

| believe very strongly in the teamwork needed between parents and
teachers. YOU truly are their first teacher. Please help me get to know the
specific needs of your child by completing the “Parent Input Letter". This form
will enable me to learn from your experiences regarding your child’s interests,
strengths, and weaknesses. Please include any recent events that may impact
your child’s learning or behavior. {Divorce, deaths, injuries, illnesses, etc)

In addition, | have included a “Something about Me" form that | would like
your child to complete and bring in on the first day of school. All questions can
be answered in the spaces provided or on additional paper if necessary. The
purpose of this activity is to help your child identify their successes and
challenges while helping me to learn more about them.

To make sure you are ready for September, please read at least three
books this summer and practice your basic math facts in multiplication and
division.

Thank you in advance for your support and | can't wait to see you all at
Open House in September!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Shaffer

Supplies
(1) Sturdy 5 Subject Notebook for Math
(1) Sturdy 3 Subject Notebook for ELA/Content
(4) Sturdy Pocket Folders
(1) Pack of pencils
(1) Pack of highlighters
(2) Boxes of tissues
(1) Container of hand sanitizer
(1) Pack of glue sticks (no liquid glue please})
(2-3) Standard Sized Post- it notes
ptional
(1) Zippered pencil bag
(1) Pencil sharpener with lid or canister (no electric sharpeners please)
(1) Pack of colored pencils
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June 2017
Dear New Student, Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Ms. Wilson's Fifth Grade Classroom! | am very excited about
this upcoming year. We will work hard, celebrate our accomplishments, and face
our challenges together. We will be learning and practicing “The 7 Habits of a
Leader” by Stephen Covey (author of 7 Habits of Highly Effective People) which |
believe will help all of us learn the importance of leadership and perseverance. |
am looking very forward to helping your child achieve his/her potential.

| believe very strongly in the teamwork needed between parents and
teachers. YOU truly are their first teacher. Please help me get to know the
specific needs of your child by completing the “Parent Input Letter”. This form
will enable me to learn from your experiences regarding your child's interests,
strengths, and weaknesses. Please include any recent events that may impact
your child’s learning or behavior. (Divorce, deaths, injuries, illnesses, etc)

In addition, | have included a “Something about Me” form that | would like
your child to complete and bring in on the first day of school. All questions can
be answered in the spaces provided or on additional paper if necessary. The
purpose of this activity is to help your child identify their successes and
challenges while helping me to learn more about them.

To make sure you are ready for September, please read at least three
books this summer and practice your basic math facts in multiplication and
division.

Thank you in advance for your support and | can’t wait to see you all at
Open House in September!

Sincerely,
Mo Wiksoro

Ms. Wilson

Supplies
(1) Sturdy 5 Subject Notebook for Math
(1) Sturdy 3 Subject Notebook for ELA/Content
(4) Sturdy Pocket Folders
(1) Pack of pencils
(1) Pack of highlighters
{2) Boxes of tissues
(1) Container of hand sanitizer
(1) Pack of glue sticks {no liquid glue please)
(2-3) Standard Sized Post- it notes
Optional
* (1) Zippered pencil bag
¢ (1) Pencil sharpener with lid or canister (no electric sharpeners please)
+ (1) Pack of colored pencils



Ms. Ross’s Supply List

2 Five-subject notebooks (Mead preferred because of the durability)
t marble notebook

2 1% inch binders

2 standard size boxes of tissue

2 packs of #2 pencils (Dixon or Ticonderoga preferred)

2 pencil sharpeners

1 pouch style pencil case

1 pack of standard sized post it notes.

3 red pens

3 blue pens

2 highlighters

1 box of colored pencils

3 sturdy pocket folders (1red for ELA, 1 blue for Math, 1 for
Homework)

1 container of disinfectant wipes

1 set of ear buds

DURING THE FIRST WEEK OF SCHOOL WE WILL GO THROQUGH THE
SUPPLIES. ANY EXTRA SUPPLIES WILL BE SENT HOME.



Ms. Berte’s Supply List

2 boxes of tissues

2 marble composition noteboocks

2 solid color folders

2 yellow highlighters

2 packages of THIN low odor dry erase markers
1 box of #2 pencils

1 glue stick

1 box of 24 crayons

1 pencil case or pencil box

1 container of disinfectant wipes

1 small bottle of hand sanitizer

Thank you ©



Dear Families,

September 2017

Here is the list of supplies that will be helpful to get our school year

started off right!

Ms. Greiner’s Supply List

1 box of 24 crayons

1 box of #2 pencils

2 yellow highlighters

2 marble composition notebooks
2 solid color folders

1 or more boxes of Kleenex

1 container of disinfectant wipes
1 bottle of hand sanitizer

Thank you very much for providing these items!

Enjoy the rest of the summer!

Ms. Greiner



